LAVERNE ELEMENTARY

PREPARATORY ACADEMY

January 8, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our friends at the California Charter Schools Association just informed us of some
sobering news.

Powerful special interests are engaged in a mean-spirited and dishonest campaign
designed to discredit and demoralize charter public school educators and families.

These special interests are so threatened by the success and growing demand for
schools like ours that they are spending hundreds of thousands of dollars on paid ads that insult
the families we serve and undermine the hard work that our teachers are doing in the
classroom.

Visit this website http://p2a.co/GCd4rH2 to learn more about legislation sponsored by
our friends at the California Charter Schools Association that will help us:

e Protect our movement for the long-term
e Beat back harmful legislation being promoted by powerful special interests

Or text “CCSA” to 52886 to learn how Senate Bill 806 will set the record straight, once
and for all about the integrity of our school, our supporters, and our families. Together we can
make a difference!

Sincerely,

Debra Tarver, CEO
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